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A new youth program is underway
* Hear ye, hear ye all, women!  Have you signed up for the new women’s group?  It is sure to be lots of fun.  Make sure you have reserved your spot, and then tell us what day and time is good for you.  We have child care available for those that need a little break.  Now we just need to set the time for our first meeting!!


* If you want to contribute to the 







        next newsletter or the web site, 






       please fill out the request form.


         
CHIDRENS NEWS





A new youth program is underway.  The children are creating a quarterly charity project to benefit our local charities.  Ask a child about their project, they are so EGGcited about it!!!





All parents of small children:


Childcare is once available again in the nursery        during church service.











FINANCIAL 


NEWS





Donation envelopes are now available.  When you use these, the church can keep track of your donations throughout the year; and then they will be able to issue your family the necessary tax form for your deductions.  Take advantage of this service, not only are you helping your church, but YOU can save money on taxes each year!!!      										
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UPCOMING EVENTS





CHOIR NEWS:





Easter Hymns are coming up.   Join the adult choir after church today (03/29/08) for a brief 20 minute practice.  We need all parishioners to participate in this short practice for the upcoming Palm Sunday.











Please visit our web site:  www.geocities.com/stmichaeloc/index.htm





NEWS FROM YOUR PRIEST……..





We should always come prepared to receive Jesus Christ, for he is ever present at every Divine Liturgy in the Holy Eucharist!  During this Lent season, as we approach the Holy Pascha (Easter), we remind you to come and confess your sins, prepare your body and your soul to receive The Holy Eucharist. 





 We are available every Sunday at 11:30 to hear your confessions prior to the start of the Divine Liturgy.  If you need a different time to have your confessions heard, please call Fr. Mark at 419-474-7484 or Fr. Liviu at 419-472-4523 to schedule an appointment.  God Bless you and we look forward to serving your spiritual needs.








